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Steven Liang

From: T Giddens <tabithagiddens31@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:31 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Total disgrace 

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
The city of Philadelphia has failed its citizens for many years but by far at its worse since the pandemic. The audacity to 
seek to increase water bills when most citizens cannot afford to eat is outrageous. You have city offices till this day more 
than three years later working from home in city tax dollars while most residence work three jobs IN PERSOK TO FEED 
our children. 
 What exactly are city residence paying for? Terrible customer service, bad pipes, low pressure, dirty streets, 
homelessness, crime and a very incompetent mayor. The city should not increase anything unless the mayor, ALL city 
councilMEMBERS, water commissioner street commissioner, POLICE commissioner and any current body of 
administration resign from office. The city may consider increases when new administration hire competent people who 
care about citizens of this city. 
It’s an absolute crime - horrifying that the water department would consider increases  at a time such as this. It’s shameful. 
There are elderly, single parents, unemployed individuals just trying to get by and now this? 
Who ever idea was it to increase should sit down. It’s disgusting. 
 I’m counting down the number of days I have left living in this disgusting city. I’m so ready to move as far away from 
this horribly run city. It’s a total failure. 
Sincerely, 
Disgusted tax payer and water resident ashamed to be a Philly resident! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


